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Associate Appreciation Committee Meeting Minutes 
5/13/22 

Freedom Plaza Club Room 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at  1:05 pm by Committee Chairperson Janet 
Blackshire. 
 
Members present: 
Janet Blackshire, Chair; Kathy Mahoney; Maria Martucci; Jeanne Nenarella, RAC Liaison; 
Diana Parrish, Treasurer; and Judy Schmidt, Secretary 
 
Absent: Charlotte Fernandes (excused); Kim Freeman 
 
Pat Gillis has resigned from the committee. 
 
The roll call confirmed a Quorum. 
  
Chair’s Report: Diana, Jeanne, and Janet represented the committee at the fair held 
earlier today.  One person expressed interest in being on the committee. 
 
On June 1, 2022 we will have our first collection table in the atrium from 9:30 am to 12 
noon.  Diana, Jeanne, and Janet will be available to stamp resident checks and supply 
envelopes to anyone who wants to mail in their contribution instead of depositing it in 
the lockbox.  The July table will be manned by Judy, Janet, and Kathy.  Committee 
members will volunteer for future months after new committee members are installed 
in July. 
 
Janet will put a reminder notice in the May 26, 2022 Weekly regarding the June 
collection.  She also showed the committee the new goal thermometer for the 2022 
campaign. 
 
Judy will meet with the activities department asking for fliers which will be displayed on 
the trash room doors at the Plaza building and at GVT.  Information will also be put on 
Touchtown. 
 
Secretary’s Report:  Reports for February, March, and April were prepared in place of 
minutes. 
  
Treasurer’s Report: The treasurer’s report was given by Diana Parrish and the balance 
as of May 13, 2022 is $40,690. 
 
 
Unfinished Business: None 
 

 



2 

New Business:  
 
Committee members will visit with residents new to Freedom Plaza to explain the  “NO 
TIPPING” policy.  Members received the packets of information to share with new 
residents regarding the fund. 
 
Chairperson Janet Blackshire adjourned the meeting at 2:05 pm. 
 
The next meeting will be Friday, June 10, 2022 at 1:00 pm in the Club Room. 
  
Respectively submitted, 
Judy Schmidt, Secretary 


